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Hello, this is State Health Officer, Doctor Don Williamson.   
 

While Ebola is not a new disease, it is new for healthcare 

providers in this country.  We at the Alabama Department 

of Public Health are working very closely with hospitals, 

medical providers, the Centers for Disease Control and 

others to provide the latest and best information available. 

 

Please visit our website at adph-dot-org-slash-ebola for the 

latest information.  Thank you! 
 

 

 

 

 

For more information, contact: Ryan Easterling 

Ryan.Easterling@adph.state.al.us / (334) 206-3878 


